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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department advises motorists who utilize State Road A1A that as of 

today, April 25, 2012, North and Southbound A1A will be closed to all vehicle, bicycle, and 

pedestrian traffic from East Sunrise Boulevard, North to Northeast 14
th

 Court.   

 

The road closure for this section of State Road A1A will be in effect until Monday, April 30
th

, 

2012.  Individuals planning to utilize this area must seek alternate routes.  
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